
 
 

Fletcher Building Limited, 810 Great South Road, Penrose, Auckland 1061, New Zealand 

 
7 February 2025 
 

Fletcher Building responds to SkyCity’s announcement regarding NZICC 
Opening 

 
Fletcher Building notes SkyCity’s announcement that it is intending to open the New 
Zealand International Convention Centre (NZICC) in February 2026.  Fletcher Building 
confirms, as previously advised, that it expects to hand over the NZICC to SkyCity by 30 
June 2025. 
 
ENDS 
 
Authorised for release to the market by Haydn Wong, Company Secretary. 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

For further information please contact: 
 
INVESTORS  Aleida White, Head of Investor Relations +64 21 155 8837 Aleida.White@fbu.com 
MEDIA Christian May, Chief Corporate Affairs Officer +64 21 305 398 Christian.May@fbu.com 
 
For information on Fletcher Building visit fletcherbuilding.com 
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